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Welcome Fourth Graders and Parents, 
 
The eligibility process of the Fifth Grade Safety Patrols has begun. In order to become a 5th grade 
safety patrol 4th grade students must be recommended by their 4th grade teacher.  
 
Selection is based on qualities of a safety patrol:  dependability, good behavior, consistency in 
academics and leadership. Consideration is also based on student interest, sense of responsibility, 
attitude toward others and academic behavior (completion of class assignments and homework in 
all classes including Specials).  
 
When the Safety Patrol Sponsor invites a student to apply, they will complete an application signed 
by their parent(s)/guardian(s) and teacher(s).  Safety Patrols in Training (SPIT) will occur in three 
phases. The first two rounds will take place during the fourth quarter of 4th grade and the third 
round in the beginning of fifth grade. 

Desirable qualities to keep in mind when selecting members of the school safety patrol are:  

1. Leadership  
2. Responsible and Safety  
3. Punctuality  
4. Positive behavior – representing Franklin Academy while on campus and off during field trips 
5. Academic Responsibility – completing assignments and homework in all subjects including 

specials 
6. Observes school, classroom and teacher rules  
7. Good Attendance record  
8. Courtesy – considers the feelings of others   
9. Respectful  
10. Attitude of service to others  

 
Please remind your student the qualities needed to be a safety patrol.  Students with any 
suspensions and/or detentions will not qualify.  
 
Kathryn Simonelli and Beth Melnick 
Safety Patrol Sponsors 
 

Safety Patrol Weebly:  https://fa-safetypatrol.weebly.com/ 
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